State of Idaho

DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES

Southern Region, 222 shoshone St. East, Twin Falls, Idaho 83301 (208) 736-3033

CECIL D. ANDRUS R. KEITH HIGGINSON
Governor Director
James Peterson December 2, 1994
PO Box 67
Carey, ID
83320

Dear Mr. Peterson;

We are returning your 1994 watermaster report and your 1995
proposed budget for Water District 37-0. The watermaster report
needs to be signed before a notary before being submitted to this
office. 1In the proposed budget, costs need to be shown separately
for each water user; as submitted, it appears that you charge
yourself for the full cost of watermaster services.

Sincerely,

Wam

James E. Stanton
Sr. Water Resource Agent
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